
From:
To: Marcia AdamsMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 10/5/2007 10:44:35 AM
Subject:

Marcia,

I wanted to let you know that I will not be at the Fall Workshop.  Our new administration has strictly limited out-of-state 
travel for the time being.

I hope to be able to join you guys at some AAMVA events next year.  Things should be back to normal by then.

Were you able to get any info from Tom in Colorado?

Take care. 

Skip
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